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MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

INSPECTION AND MONITORING OF ON-GOING 
CONSTRUCTION OF,SEA WALL LOCATED AT BARANGAY 
BUENA SUERTE, EL NIDO, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum dated June 30, 2022 from CENRO Taytay along with 
the Report on the conducted Inspection and Monitoring of on-going construction of Seawall 
located at Barangay Buena Suerte, El Nido, Palawan.

The inspection and monitoring of the said construction of seawall was conducted on 
April 18,2022 together with the representatives from Provincial Environment and Management 
Unit (PEMU) and Department of Public Works and Highways (DPWH).

Accordingly, the project is now at 20% constructed, it is within the El Nido-Taytay 
Managed Resource Protected Area (ENTMRPA) and in the 40-meter easement, and has no 
endorsement from the Protected Area Management Board (PAMB).

Based on the findings, this office concurs with the recommendation of the Protected 
Area Management Office (PAMO) to issue a Notice of Violation (NOV) and Cease and Desist 
Order (CDO) to the proponent of the said project.

For information, record and further instruction.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR 
PENRO

R E L
By

WAN

Dat1:3 JUL 2022
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